
 

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY:: UNIVERSITY CLASSES 

Notification 

16-07-2018 
 

The students who have cleared the 6th semester B.A./ B.Sc./ B.Com etc examination of 

Gauhati University in 2018, but have arrear in the 2
nd

 Semester Examination and have 

applied for admission at different Post Graduate Courses at Gauhati University are hereby 

informed to send the following information to the email id: hkdas@gauhati.ac.in 

1. Name of the Applicant: 

2. Application ID/ Roll . No. of P.G. Entrance Test, 2018: 

3. Course applied for: 

4. Registered Mobile No.: 

 

This is required in connection with the P.G. Admission process being carried out. 

 

All are requested to submit the information on before: 21
st
 July, 2018. 

 

                Sd/- 

   Secretary, University Classes 

         Gauhati University 

 

Memo No: GU/SUC/PG-Adm/2018-19/1564-1600    Date: 16-07-2018  

Copy forwarded for favour of information and necessary action to: 

1. The Registrar, G.U. 
2. The Heads of all Academic Departments, G.U. 
3. The Deputy Controllers of Examination, G.U. for necessary information 
4. The System Officer with a request to upload in the G.U. website 

5. Secretary to the Vice-Chancellor, G.U. 

 

 

Sd/- 

      Secretary, University Classes 
         Gauhati University 

mailto:hkdas@gauhati.ac.in

